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Dear Parents and Carers,
As you will all now know, on Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day in school.

As mentioned in my previous letter, Lakeland have very kindly donated wooden spoons to school for a
competition we will be running. Over the holidays, they have sent us 60 spoons (somewhat shy of the 300
requested!) and so we are limited in what we can hand out. We will instead be leaving the 60 spoons in our
entrance for families to take should they wish to enter our competition.

The competition

We want you to turn a Wooden Spoon into your favourite Book Character! We have 60 wooden spoons available
at the front desk but be sure to pick up an Entry form to go with it. You can also use your own spoon from home
and pick up an entry form or download using the link

below.

Check out our website for some inspiration if you are unsure what you could do with your spoon!

Wooden Spoon Competition Entry Form

In addition to this we do also have our BOOKFACE competition running. Details for this can be found on the
previous letter sent out just before the holidays. (see News section of the school website)

We can’t wait to see all your wonderful creations and in the meantime....

...Keep reading.....
Mrs Wakefield
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https://www.farndon.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/24346916
https://www.farndon.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/24346916

